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The Ringing World.

Those ringers merely 
assisting by ringing other 
bells as part of a team 
do not need checks 
but, in the interests of 
sharing knowledge, are 
recommended to undergo 
awareness training. There 
was an inference at the 
ART conference in March 
that such training was 
mandatory, but the latest 
Church Practice Guidance 
con!rms this is not so.
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“The requirement to keep 
attendance registers, 
although disliked and 
dif!cult, can sometimes 
assist with evidence”
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Safeguarding – A final review


